
 
 
 
From: jack horniman <jlh_a@yahoo.com> 
To: "kenneth.kuhl@dep.state.fl.us" <kenneth.kuhl@dep.state.fl.us>  
Cc: "alan.wertepny@mockroos.com" <alan.wertepny@mockroos.com>; JIC Administration 
<jicolony@bellsouth.net>  
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 10:51 AM 
Subject:  
 
Kenneth, 
 
It was a pleasure to talk with you this morning to discuss the 'Comment' offered by DEP regarding 
the Town of Jupiter Inlet Colony 3rd Term, 1st Year Annual NPDES Report recently sent for 
review. There was some confusion on my part on how DEP wanted this budget information (Section 
IV, Fiscal Analysis of the Annual Report) addressed. I offer the following 'Response' to the 
'Comment' based on our discussions this morning: 
 
'Response' - The budgeted amounts to implement the Town's NPDES Stormwater Permitting 
Program actually 'increased' from the 2nd Term, 8th Year permit year ($17,460) to that budgeted in 
the 3rd Term, 1st Year permit year ($29,034) instead of decreasing (reductions) as implied by the  
 
'Comment' - Expenditures increased substantially, however, due to the Town's participation in a new 
underground utility program.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this 'Response', please contact me. Thanks. 
 
Jack Horniman 
Town Planning Consultant 
 


